
CALL FOR HOMES 

A Festive Tradition 

Lindsay Christmas House Tour -  Nov 29, 2025 

 

Have you ever driven or walked past some of Lindsay’s most architecturally-unique 

homes and wondered what delights in decor might grace their intriguing interiors?   

For over a quarter of a century now, hospitable homeowners have been inviting the 

public into their charming homes, to admire their clever handiwork in making 

comfortable and attractive living spaces out of homes ancient and modern. 

Organized by St. Paul’s Anglican Church and supported by the Kawartha Lakes 

Museum and Archives, the Christmas House Tour has become for many long-time 

residents and visitors an annual tradition.  It is something that kicks off “the most 

wonderful time of the year” in style.   

Do you like to decorate your home for the Christmas Season? Would you like to have 

your home featured in this year’s tour?  For further information call Barb at 705-328-

4660. 

 


